



Mrs H L Davenport Head of PE

Email: helen.davenport@ellesmere.com

18th November 2021

Dear Parent,

## The Rudolph Run 2021 (Kindly sponsored by Excell Supply Ltd) Ellesmere College (Years 3 – 8)

We are grabbing our antlers and shiny red noses to raise money for Nightingale House Hospice by holding our very own Rudolph Run for all pupils in Lower School on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> December 2021. Hopefully this can bring some well-deserved festive fun for all the pupils involved in what has been a challenging couple of years.

Nightingale House Hospice offers special palliative care and family support services free of charge to those in our community living with a life-limiting illness. This care is provided 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year. Additionally, Nightingale House Hospice also offer free child bereavement services to children in North East Wales who have lost a loved one, regardless as to whether they have a prior connection to the hospice. In 2021 it will cost over £3.6 million to fund these services, equating to £9,972 per day.

We are asking each pupil taking part in this festive fundraiser to raise or donate £2.50 each. In return for this donation each child will receive their very own Rudolph antlers, red nose and a certificate for taking part!

It is because of events like the Rudolph Run that Nightingale House Hospice can continue to provide the vital care to those within our community who need it the most.

Thank you in advance for your support. It really is much appreciated.

**Kindest Regards** 

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406